
 

GGS the Third International Students Homestay 

 Trial Homestay for Tokyo 2020  

 

In Saitama Prefecture, we are preparing to accept the athletes’ family members of the 

Olympic and Paralympic Games Tokyo 2020 by home staying at local homes. 

In addition to keep accommodation for athletes’ families by homestay, it helps them deepen 

the interaction with the host families in the prefecture. 

We assume that they will become a fan of Saitama because of this experience and 

expecting them to post the charm of this prefecture through SNS and others even after 

finishing the Olympic and Paralympic Games. 

We will have international students cooperate this program and conduct a trial homestay, to 

clarify issues and problems and solve them, before the actual acceptance of the athletes’ 

families in 2020. 

  Therefore, in this GGS the third homestay program, we will be conducting a trial homestay 

as follows. We look forward to the participation of students. 

 

● How to apply: Choose two nights and three days stay during the periods of     

(Fri.) Feb. 22, 2019 – (Sun.) 24. 

 

● Note for trial stay participation 

    # The appointed place on the first day and the way of returning home on the last  

day are the same as an usual homestay (Sat. and Sun. one night stay). 

# Please answer the questionnaire about the trial homestay as well as the usual  

one after the stay. 

# Please share your experience of the homestay through SNS and others, and  

cooperate with the Saitama prefectural scheme on “Homestay in Saitama” 

 

● Others: If there are many applicants, students from the host town countries 

(Brazil, Colombia, the Netherlands, Italy, Greece, Myanmar, and Bhutan) 

will take precedence. 


